
 

 

From  Housemaster:  Robin Southwell-Sander 

23 March 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 

Re: Southwell-Sander’s Leavers’ Meal 
 

I am writing to you to invite your son to the U6 House Leavers’ Dinner, which will be 
held on Thursday 10 May in Oxford. As a celebration of their hard work during the sixth 
form and a final farewell to Abingdon School, we have organised a meal. The dinner will 
take place at St. Edmund Hall, one of the Oxford University colleges and will be at 7 for 
7.30pm.  
 
The price of the dinner will be £40 per person and this amount will be added to your 
school bill. The price will include a 3 course meal and two drinks. Any extra beverages 
can be purchased during the course of the evening. If boys wish to drink alcohol whilst 
at the meal please complete the attached form to provide your consent.  
 
Transport is not provided and is dependent upon the individual student. Those wishing 
to drive must be aware that parking in the centre of Oxford may be difficult.  

 
The meal should finish no later than 9.30pm – boys are expected to make their own way 
home.  I am hoping this will provide a special opportunity for the tutor group to reflect 
on their time at the school in a formal yet relaxed environment. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
      
 

 
 

Robin Southwell-Sander 
robin.southwellsander@abingdon.org.uk 

 
 


